
  
 
 

 

To the International Relations Division of 
                               Odessa State Academy of Civil Engineering and Architecture 

 
Universitat Politècnica de València has received from the Odessa State Academy of Civil 
Engineering and Architecture, partner institution within the Erasmus+ KA107 2020-23 Project, 
all necessary documents regarding its selection process for incoming mobilities for the 2022-23 
academic year, as well as the list of proposed candidates. 
 

The staff included on the following list, have been accepted to carry on one-week mobility at 
UPV: 

Type of 
mobility 

Name  Field of study / Training activities  

STA Anatolii Kovrov Civil and Construction 

STT Yanina Marianko 9th SSS – Staff week 

 
 
 
Valencia, on the date of the signature 
 
 
 

 

 

Isidora Navarro Milla 
UPV Erasmus+ KA107 Coordinator 
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